

Weekly Report     -      December 10 –  December 17

Initial Design reports submission date was on this week so we concentrated on preparing our Initial Design report. Up to this week we modified our use cases, created some of the modules and designed our user faces but we have decided not to put our user faces because we thought they will better fit in Detailed Initial Design report. 

This week we have finished designing the modules that will be used in our project. We have decided to use 7 modules that are comparison, versioning, course plan, curriculum, feedback, sign up – login – logout and abstract purpose. We defined necessary functions and parameters for that modules. Having defined all modules we have modified our data flow diagrams and ER. We showed our data flow diagrams up to Level 2 and wrote a data dictionary for Level 2 data flow diagrams. 

Another work  we did on this week was defining a structure chart and writing sequence diagrams for our modules. On the structure chart we simply demonstrated the relations between our modules and user types, showing for each user type which modules are available for usage. The sequence diagrams we created are showing the sequential operations which happens in our system, between the user and database for each module.
The final thing we did on this week is defining a Gannt Chart which demonstrates our work plan for second term.  For implementation we decided to start from the database of our system. After finishing the database related works we will continue with the implementations of our modules. We made time estimations for that are necessary for implementing each module but we know that we are not capable for making exact estiamations now and things may change in second term.
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